
Smoke Detector Program

If you are 65 and older and reside 
in the Town of Dartmouth, you may 
be eligible to participate in the

Dartmouth Fire District 3, through S.A.F.E. Grant funding, 
has implemented the Smoke Detector Program to assist in 

ensuring the safety of our elderly population. 

If you meet the eligibility requirements, we will install and 
maintain free working smoke and carbon monoxide 

detection in your home.  

We will also provide personalized service on that device 
along with one-on-one fire safety education.

For more information, 
contact Fire Inspector 
Captain Pimental 
508.994.6761 or 

captainpimental@dfd3.org 


